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18th March, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As part of our next topic, we are looking at endangered animals. 

 
To make this topic more interesting and memorable we have decided to arrange a visit to Whipsnade Zoo. We have 

visited the zoo many times in the past and it has always proved to be an exciting and worthwhile trip. 
 

The trip will take place on Thursday 25th April, 2019.  All children will require a packed lunch in a carrier bag where 

possible, no fizzy drinks please. As all Key Stage 1 children are entitled to a free school meal the kitchen will be happy 
to provide a packed lunch for them if you require one. This will consist of a sandwich, fruit and yoghurt. This does not 

include a drink which you will need to provide for your child. Could you please indicate on the tear off slip 
below whether your child will need a packed lunch to be prepared. We will leave school at 9.15am and will 

return in time for dismissal at the usual time.  Please can all children wear school uniform, a coat and trainers or 
comfy shoes as they will be walking around the zoo all day. 

 

The cost for this trip will be £14.29 per child for entry to the zoo and transport. If your child is using a zoo pass then 
the cost for transport is £6.29. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount. Unfortunately, if 

insufficient contributions are received the trip will not take place. Please do not send your child with spending money 
as we will not be visiting the gift shop. If you are interested in helping on this trip, please see your child’s class 

teacher. As we only have limited space names will be picked at random. 

 
Please could you return the parental consent form and voluntary contribution no later than Friday 29th March 2019. 

Cheques should be made payable to Bramingham Primary School. We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic 
learning opportunity for your child. Please note that any cheques received will not be banked until the week 

commencing 1st April.  
  

Many thanks, 

 
 

 
Year 1 teachers 
 

 
Year 1 Whipsnade Trip 25/04/19 

 
Child’s name…………………………………………… Class………………………………. 

 
I return herewith parental consent for my child together with my voluntary contribution of ………. 

 

Please tick as appropriate 
 

□   Please tick the box if your child requires a packed lunch to be prepared by the kitchen.  

  

………………………………………Parent/Guardian       
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